Docket No. 70-1100
Ligense No. SNM-1067

Combustion Engineering, Inc. JAN 2 § w§1
ATTN:  Mr, Raymond E. Vaughan, Plant Manager

Windsor Nucleer Fuel Manufacturing
1000 Prospect Hil1 Road

Windsor, Connecticut 06095-0500

Gent lemen:

This refers to your letter dated November 20, 1989, regarding Sections

4.3.17, 4,3,18, and 4.3.19 of your license. !n your letter it was stated that

no more than two trailers will be parked next to one another without regard to

spacing and that sets of two trailers will be separated from other trailers or
sets of trailers by at least 20 feet. The staff has determined that your
interpretation of the license requirements is legitimate provided the total
transport index in any single trailer does not exceed 50 and provided the

separation distence of 20 feet applies to any fissile material in the vicinity

€ trailers.

Sincerely,

gl Signed By
George H, Bidinger, Section Leader
Uranium Fuel Section
Fuel Cycle Safety Branch
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

()
Mr. A. E, Scherer, Vice President
Nuclear Quality

Mr. C. R. Waterman, Vice President
Nuclear Fuel

Mr. J. F, Conant, Manager
Nuclear Materials Licensing

Mr. C. B. Brinkman, Manager
Washington Nuclear Operations
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